
Dear Mr. Graha

I am in <gap/>

Thunderchild, with refer[?]

a school on the Thunderchild's

nowiedged this, and I beg to inclose a cop
Incl.

Chief's letter and of my reply.

Yours very truly,

dans le

Deputy Superintendent, General.

W. M. Graham, Esq.

Commissioner

Regina, Saak.

July 1920, (R.G. 10, Volume 5816)
vot
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